May 5, 1978

United States Department of the Interior
Geological Survey

P. 0. Box 1157

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. Arthur R. Brown
District Engineer

Re: NM 14791 Lease
New Mexico Federal "F" #1
Sec. 5, T-21-S, R-32-E
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:
Cleary Petroleum Corporation respectfully requests cancellation

of the Tocation on subject lease at a location 1980' FWL & 3300°
FSL of Sec. 5, T-21-S, R-32-E as previously approved by USGS on

June 3, 1977.
Cleary Petroleum Corporation is requesting a new location for
this well.
Yours very truly, A;/f"
Buddy Jt)7n ght
District Prdduction Manager
BJK:njp

xc: Jdack Hill
Donald Sterne




